estimates have been made. The requirements of the
‘epare a feasibility study if supported by the
estimate is made following the planned drilling
ntain reserve estimates that will be published
1se determinations.
.or Geologist, made an independent project report
l as an independent consultant and was compensated
for his services.
At this time the Company is working to satisfy the final requirements of the Mines and Geosciences
Department in the Philippines so as to obtain the final licenses to allow this exploration program to
proceed. Assuming the license is issued soon we hope to commence the work program after the rainy season
ends, typically in November.
Any questions regarding this announcement may be directed to Patric Barry, President of Tiger
International Resources Inc. at (949) 362.1600 or by email to 2698l@att.net
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